
Dear Friends of Saint Charles Caritas, 
  

God is wonderful always! Thank you Lord Jesus Christ. 
  
 

October 11, 2021, the Hospitaller of the Sacred Hear of Jesus distributed cooked 
pasta, rosaries and chocolate bars to the squatter children in Pasig: Two places, Tawi-
Tawi and San Andres children. 90 children were served. Thank you Sr. Magnolia Billona 
and your Sisters. 
Please see a collage. 

 
 
God is so loving and kind. Thank you Lord Jesus Christ. 
  

Sorry for the delay of all my updates. I cannot pull out the email addresses from where I 
was. I prayed for you all daily in my personal pilgrimage. 

  
This update below written by teacher Regina Tesorero from "Teach the Children 
How to Pray the Rosary". 
  

Rosary Session Report October 17, 2021 



  

We started at exactly 10: 30 am 

  

Before we started our session, we strictly  reminded the kids about the 
safety  protocols: 
Wear face masks and face shields all the time and do social distancing. 
  

The opening prayer was led by Teacher Regine (1st batch )& Teacher Ana (2nd 
batch) 
  

We group the kids into 2 batches 

  

1st batch - 22 

2nd batch - 20 

  

Each batches did prayed and Sang 

  

We prayed 

Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory be. 
  

We sang Salvation Song, Awit sa Ina ng Santo Rosaryo & Glory Be to the Father 
  

*We fetched children's from there homes 

  

* We gave Nature Valley Crunch 

  

Assignments: 
*Pray Rosary at home 

*Study & Memorize again the Prayers 

  

Children and Volunteers food: Miswa,  Pancake & Lemon Juice 

  

Additional Food 

Bread Roll & Galungong 

Minatamis na Saging Saba(donated by Cher Norly) 
  

No. of Childrens -42 

No. of Volunteers - 8 

  



Please see attached 2 collages: The Children and Food Prepration. 

 
 



 
 
I thanked God for all of you who shared your treasure to the poor children. 
 

Please pray for our friends who have cancers: Susan Guenzel, Paul Bell, Norma 
Seibert, Bob Novak, Katrina Cruz Craiken and Alexis Cantilan. Thank you for your 
prayers of healing. 
  

Caritas Schedule: 
  

October 26, Tuesday is Feed the Children squatter area in Laguna run by the 
Hospitaller Sisters of the Sacred Heart Of Jesus. 
  

November 21, Sunday is Caritas Day. We are gradually coming back for the Caritas 
Day. The nuns are going to be helping me for the 5 masses on Sunday. We will not be 
there for this month for the two 5pm masses (Saturday & Sunday). The nuns will be at 
the exit doors of the church. Please see them. Right after 2:30pm Sunday, the 
volunteers are going to buy food for all the religious charities who came. 
  

Please note: We are not accepting used clothes, used kitchen wares and open 

packages of food. 
  



According to the news, the border will be open for fully vaccinated people from Mexico 
this November. For the past year 2020 and these 10 months of 2021 the people who 
can cross the border are US citizens, US residents and essential workers. 
  

Teach the Children How to Pray the Rosary followed by Feed the Children squatter 
area in Paliparan, Cavite to be continued every Sunday this November. 
  

Feed the Children squatter area in Pasig and Laguna are scheduled by the Hospitaller 
Sisters of the Scared Heart of Jesus for November. 
  

I'll be waiting for the schedule of the Benedictine Sisters who run the Home Bound 
Elderly in Paliparan. 
  

I hope you will drop by and see the Sisters. 
  

Please see attached collage. The Sisters received food/dry goods from Saint Charles 
Caritas this October.  1st 2 pictures down were the St. Brigit Sisters, 2nd 2 row down 
pictures were the St. Benedict Sisters, 3rd and 4th rows were the Hospitaller Sisters of 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus in Quezon City and Pasig. 

 
 



Rosary Session Report October 24, 2021 by teacher Analiza Yauna: We started at 
exactly 9:00 am. We fetched children's from their homes. Before we started our session, 
we strictly  reminded the children about the safety  protocols: Wear face masks and face 
shields all the time and do social distancing. 
  
The opening prayer was led by Teacher Ana . After opening prayer, recalling of 
prayer  knowledge. The prayers was led by teacher Ana and children  answered. 
1. Our Father 
2. Hail Mary (3x) 
3. Glory be 
  
Sang Salvation Song and Awit sa Ina ng Santo Rosario. (Led by Darren, Sophia, 
Tyrone, Buboy and Clark) 
  
Quiz Bee: Proper way of Sign of the Cross, 4 mysteries (Luminous, Joyful, Sorrowful, 
Glorious ), 6 prayers (Apostles Creed, Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory be, Hail Holy 
Queen, Oh my Jesus) 
  
Blessing of food: Sophia 
  
Assignments: 
*Pray Rosary at home 
*Study & Memorize again the Prayers 
  
Children and Volunteers food: Pancit,  Pancake & Lemon Juice 
  
Additional Food 
Ginataang Sigarilyas with pork & Balo-Balo fish and rice 
  
Also, gave chocolates to those children who led  the prayers and answered the  quiz 
Bee.   
No. of Childrens - 32 
No. of Volunteers - 7 
  
Please see 2 collages attached: Picture 1, the Children. Picture 2, food preparation. 
Several videos were sent to me praying and singing the prayer songs. If you have 
whatsapp, and would like to see the videos of the children, please send it to me. Thank 
you. 



 
 



 
  

October 26, 2021, Feed the Children # 5, reported by Sr. Magnolia Billona. 

"The Hospitaller Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus would like to thank the 

Lord for the gift of the generous people who shared to us their blessings in 

order to serve the poor people in Calauan Laguna. They are the relocated 

families belong in Manila squatters at the same time some families are our 

sponsored poor children in Pasig. 

The families and children extended their gratitude to all the benefactors who 

shared their generosity and most of all the SAINT CHARLES CARITAS. 

This particular day we anticipated to share our joy in serving the poor people 

as our gratitude to our mother Foundress Venerable Maria Josifa Reccio for her 

death Anniversary this coming October 30, 2021. 



We served our beloved children with Pasta, fruits and Nuts, Chocolate and 

slippers to their parents.  We are happy and bless with 120 children received 

food today. May the blessing of our Almighty God bless all the benefactors of 

Saint Charles Caritas with a bountiful blessings and protection for their good 

health.  

 



 

Thank you with the core of our Heart". 

  

Sincere,y, 

Merlyn Baker 

Saint Charles Caritas 
Imperial Beach/South San Diego 
990 Saturn Blvd. 
San Diego, CA 92154 
tel# (619) 428-0199 
SaintFrancis2001@aol.com 
http://saintcharles.org/st-charles-caritas/ 
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